Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/22/2022 8:30:35 PM

First name: Natalie Last name: Good Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Slater Turner and the Ochoco National Forest,

I am writing in support of the Lemon Gulch trail network in the Ochoco National Forest. As a family physician and mother, I feel that the investment in outdoor activities, exercise, and fresh air is one of the most important investments we can make in our community and our children.

The type of trail network proposed in Lemon Gulch provides a modern, desirable riding experience that fills a need that is severely lacking in Central Oregon. I am so excited to see my children and other children in this community grow up with such an amazing resource - the Lemon Gulch trail network.

?Thank you for your consideration.